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27t April 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of the week.

Dates for Next Week:

Tuesday 15t May: Year 4 swimming (please arrive at school by 8.35am)

Wednesday 2nd: Year 3&4 Our Water Matters workshops with So Sussex
Thursday 3rd: Year 2 football v High Cliff Academy (KO 3.15pm)

Change of Date
Penguin Class assembly next term will now be on Tuesday 19t June (9.10am).

Apologies for any inconvenience.

Dinner Money
Please make sure that dinner money is always provided on the day; the school has to

incur the cost of any unpaid dinners. School dinners cost £2.10. Thank you for your
support with this.

School Crossing Patrol

As you will be aware, Mrs Hood has been unable to work recently due to ill health.
Fortunately, she is making a recovery and hopes to return to action Very soon.
However, Mrs Hood will be hanging up her lollypop for good at the end of July, and
we will be saying a proper goodbye and thank you to Mrs Hood before the summer
holidays.

Newhaven Town Council have committed to funding for our School Crossing Patrol for
another year — which is fantastic — but we need to find a new recruit! If you are at dll
interested in the position, please contact the school office.

Clubs Update
Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6) Choir with Miss Wheelhouse begins again next week (Tuesday,

3.20-4.00pm). Please contact the school office know if your child would like to attend.

Curriculum Letters
You should have by now received your child’s class curriculum letter for Terms 5&6.
Please ask your child’s teacher for a copy if you still need one.

100% Attendance Award
Congratulations to Charlie Williams in Puffins who won our 100% attendance prize draw
for Term 4, winning a £20 cinema voucher.




Newhaven Football Club
Newhaven Football Club runs sessions between 10.00-11.00am on Saturday mornings

exclusively for girls aged 5-11 years. If you would like more information call 07765026050
or email newhavenfewildcats@gmail.com

Parent Questionnaires

Thank you very much to all that responded to last week's parent questionnaire. Your
responses are always taken seriously and help us to plan more effectively for the
future.

I'hope you all enjoy a lovely weekend.
Yof}s sincerely,

Headteacher




